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Infants: Telephone 0113 2058133 
Juniors: Telephone: 0113 2058130  
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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of your child’s time at primary school, we would like to make 
sure that they have the send-off that they deserve.  
 
Y6 will be holding their end-of-year performance on Wednesday, 16th July at 6:30 pm. 
Children should arrive from 6:00 pm, and the doors will open for adults at 6:30 pm. We will 
be charging £2 per ticket for the show. This is to cover the cost of the licence, and a 
contribution to the end-of-year party. Initially, tickets will be limited to 2 per child. If there 
are any left over at 6pm on of Sunday 13th July, they will be offered on a first-come, 
first-served basis on Monday 14th July.  
 
On Thursday, 17th July, Y6 will have a leavers’ party during the school day. The 
contributions made from the leavers’ performance will enable us to provide the party 
food so there is no need for children to bring anything into school.  On this day, children 
are welcome to bring fancy dress or party clothes. 
 
We will be holding a leavers’ assembly on Friday, 18th July at 9:15 am. This will take place 
in the KS2 hall. Parents are welcome to attend. After the assembly, children will be 
allowed to bring in a shirt to be signed by other children and staff. This will need to be an 
additional shirt to the one they are wearing. Children should bring a clean shirt and should 
bring in their own pen so that they can sign other children’s shirts.  
 
On Friday, 18th in the afternoon, we will be holding an end-of-year water fight during 
school time. Please make sure that your child has suitable clothing for this and a change 
of clothes. You are more than welcome to send your child in with a water pistol for the big 
event. If you do not have one, don't worry we will still have lots of fun with some 
equipment around school!  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 

Be safe   Be the best you can be   Be happy   Be healthy   Be a great learner   Be a good citizen 
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